
 

 

15 February 2019 

 

Dear friends, 
  
Thank you to the Member Organisations who have already submitted a nomination for the Asia 
Pacific Regional Committee 2019-2022. 
  
However, we are yet to receive any applications of young women and have received fewer 
overall applications than we have in past triennia. So that we can have the best possible 
candidate slate and as per the statement in the Nominations Pack ("The Nominations Committee 
will make every effort to ensure that at least one woman under the age of 30 is included in the 
nominations, and may take further action if, at the time of closure of nominations, there are 
insufficient candidates in this category”), the Committee is extending the deadline for submitting 
nominations. 
  
If you have an outstanding volunteer with the vision, skills and dedication to serve our 
Movement at the regional governance level, please review the materials attached and consider 
submitting a nomination. Member Organisations may still nominate new candidates of any age 
who are interested in serving in our Global Team. 
  
If you would like to submit a nomination please send your nominations form, along with a 
photograph and video of the nominee to Governance@wagggs.org by 23:59 (UTC) on 
Wednesday 27 February 2019 at the latest. 
  
If you have any questions please contact Susan Campbell scampbell@wagggs.org, Grace-Anne 
Crichlow gracea.crichlow@wagggs.org or Nicola Lawrence governance@wagggs.org 
  
Best wishes, 

  
Grace-Anne Crichlow 
Chair, Nominations Committee 
World Association of Girl Guides and Girl Scouts 
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